
Packington Men's Group (PMG)
Eleven of us played bowls at the annual July  PMG Sports Day, hosted 
by President Gwen Ikin of Ashby Bowls Club, (centre, below) at 

their Prior Park ground. Geoff's team ran up a decisive points lead 
over Graham's, but rain stopped play just in time. Our grateful thanks 
to Gwen and the Club for a fine tea-time spread of sandwiches and 
cakes, and to Mike Taylor for organising a great afternoon.

On Thursday 14th August at 8.20am, the PMG Annual Breakfast 
will be at the amazing National Memorial Arboretum. 
As well as 9am full English breakfast, we can attend the 
11am Service of Remembrance at 
the on-site chapel, and visit the 
stunning Armed Forces Memorial, 

opened only last November. Visits to individual 
service memorials are possible - please discuss 
early with Robert on 411673. We have booked 
20 places and transport - to secure your place and "ticket", please 
make early payment in advance of £7, covering your breakfast and 
entry donation, to the Treasurer - Wally, on 416786.

Date for your Diary: Thursday 11th September - 
Evening talk by speaker Clifford McKee
New members are always welcomed - please contact:       

David Fill-Chairman-560228 or  Robert Dilworth- Sec- 411673
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